Greg Gregory <rhvolute@hotmail.com>

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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New companies coming to South Carolina expect clean energy, officials say

Katherine -

Here's alink to a story in the yesterday's State re the solar bill. Wanted to circle back around to see if we could
get a date set for the signing.

Greg Gregory

http://www.thestate.com/2014/07/09/3556264/new-companies-coming-to-south.html
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